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Docket No. 99900081/81-01

Exxon Nuclear Company, Inc.
Nuclear Fuels Department
ATTN: Mr. C. J. Volmer

*Quality Assurance Manager
P. O. Box 130
Richland, WA 99352

Gentlemen:

In regard to your January 20, 1982, request for withholding certain
information contained in NRC Inspection Report No. 99900081/81-01, we
wish to inform you that we have been advised by the Office of Inspection
and Enforcement, Division of Reactor Programs, to deny your request.
This denial is based, in part, upon the fact that Section 9.3 of
10 CFR Part 9 makes it clear that records which are not in the possession
of, or directly under the control of the NRC, are not subject to the
requirements of being made available te the public.

Should you have any further questions concerning this matter, please
notify this office by telephone within 10 tays from the date of this .

letter.

Sincerely,

**Ortsit of Signed bn
U. RQTAPOVs''-

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

bcc:
J. T. Collins
E. H. Johnson
J. A. Marshall
W. M. McNeill
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